
 
CANCELLING MEETING OF THE 

 
JOINT INSTITUTE FOR WOOD PRODUCTS INNOVATION ADVISORY COUNCIL 

 
The Wednesday, October 30, 2019 meeting of the Joint Institute for Wood Products 
Innovation Advisory Council has been cancelled. The next meeting is tentatively 
scheduled for Friday, November 22, 2019. A public notice and agenda will be made 
available at least 10 days prior to the November meeting. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Those requiring further information regarding this notice may contact Katie Harrell, Joint 
Institute for Wood Products Innovation and State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection; P.O. 
Box 944246; Sacramento, CA 94244- 2460; (916) 698-1035.  
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